
SPECIAL PRAYER REQUEST

January 10, 2025

 

Dear praying friend,

Emily is having hip replacement surgery as I write this from the hospital waiting. We are in Hammond, Indiana,. 
We are staying in a guest apartment in the Spanish Department building at First Baptist Church. We are well tak-
en care of. We will be in the area for at least two weeks for follow-up visits with the surgeon and for postoperative 
therapy.

Please pray that the surgery is successful, and that Emily can regain her mobility and will get some relief from 
the pain with which she has been living for some time.

Pray that as we adjust our schedule, we will be productive, and that God will use us where we are. We will give 
you updates on her progress so that you can pray for us.

I am visiting churches in the area while we are here. If you would like we can schedule a service with you. Open 
dates are Wednesday, January 15 and January 22. Sunday January 26. My U. S. phone number is 956-279-4617.

Thank you for praying for us.

 
Bro. Tommy and Emily Ashcraft                                         
John. 9:4


